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Youth & Family Services Presents:

Teen Night Out
Feelings & Thoughts About

Returning To In-Person School
Presented by: Syeda Rab, ACSW with the Glendale Unified School District

Friday, October 8, 2021 = 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Maple Park Community Center, 820 E. Maple St., Glendale, CA 91205

What are your feelings and thoughts about returning to in-person
school? Join Youth & Family Services staff and share
your feelings about this topic.

Remember to wear your mask!

To register or for more information, call or email Community Services Supervisor,
John Maghaguian, at (818) 937-7247 or jmaghaguian@glendaleca.gow.

Follow Us &

MyGlendaleTeens or #MyGlendaleTeens Reasonable accommodations will be made upon request.




